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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/024240-2023 

Planning

PIN for - MARKET ENGAGEMENT - Operational
Technology Services Framework

ANGLIAN WATER SERVICES LIMITED

F04: Periodic indicative notice – utilities

Periodic indicative notice only  

Notice identifier: 2023/S 000-024240

Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-03f4f1  

Published 17 August 2023, 4:34pm

Section I: Contracting entity

I.1) Name and addresses

ANGLIAN WATER SERVICES LIMITED

Lancaster House Lancaster Way,Ermine Business Park

HUNTINGDON

PE29 6YJ

Email

mculleton@anglianwater.co.uk

Country

United Kingdom

Region code

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/024240-2023
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/024240-2023
mailto:mculleton@anglianwater.co.uk
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UKH - East of England

Companies House

02366656

Internet address(es)

Main address

https://www.anglianwater.co.uk/

I.3) Communication

Additional information can be obtained from the above-mentioned address

Electronic communication requires the use of tools and devices that are not generally
available. Unrestricted and full direct access to these tools and devices is possible, free of
charge, at

https://esourcing.scanmarket.com/Events/PublicEvents/3004/57aa08f02740e2c172f509
ae0fa4807a/all

I.6) Main activity

Water

https://www.anglianwater.co.uk/
https://esourcing.scanmarket.com/Events/PublicEvents/3004/57aa08f02740e2c172f509ae0fa4807a/all
https://esourcing.scanmarket.com/Events/PublicEvents/3004/57aa08f02740e2c172f509ae0fa4807a/all
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Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

PIN for - MARKET ENGAGEMENT - Operational Technology Services Framework

Reference number

2021 0547

II.1.2) Main CPV code

51110000 - Installation services of electrical equipment

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

Operational Technology (OT) Services Framework 

Operational technology (OT) is hardware and software that detects or causes a change,
through the direct monitoring and/or control of industrial equipment, assets, processes and
events. 

This PIN may be used to shorten timelines for the tender. 

Anglian Water are looking to go out to market for an OT Services Framework. The current
proposal is to allocate work under that framework in these areas: 

OT Telemetry Installation - All telemetry electrical and associated mechanical/configuration
work  

OT Automation - All systems integration and associated electrical/mechanical/configuration
work  

OT Consultancy/Resourcing (across a matrix of roles)

II.1.6) Information about lots
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This contract is divided into lots: Yes

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot No

1

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

32440000 - Telemetry and terminal equipment

45310000 - Electrical installation work

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKH - East of England

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

Operational Technology (OT) Services Framework 

Operational technology (OT) is hardware and software that detects or causes a change,
through the direct monitoring and/or control of industrial equipment, assets, processes and
events. This PIN may be used to shorten timelines for the tender. 

OT Telemetry Installation - All telemetry electrical and associated mechanical/configuration
work

More information, and submission of information can be found at: 
https://esourcing.scanmarket.com/Events/PublicEvents/3004/57aa08f02740e2c172f509
ae0fa4807a/all

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot No

2

https://esourcing.scanmarket.com/Events/PublicEvents/3004/57aa08f02740e2c172f509ae0fa4807a/all
https://esourcing.scanmarket.com/Events/PublicEvents/3004/57aa08f02740e2c172f509ae0fa4807a/all


Page 5 to 7

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

32440000 - Telemetry and terminal equipment

45310000 - Electrical installation work

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKH - East of England

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

Operational Technology (OT) Services Framework 

Operational technology (OT) is hardware and software that detects or causes a change,
through the direct monitoring and/or control of industrial equipment, assets, processes and
events. This PIN may be used to shorten timelines for the tender. 

OT Automation - All systems integration and associated electrical/mechanical/configuration
work

More information, and submission of information can be found at: 
https://esourcing.scanmarket.com/Events/PublicEvents/3004/57aa08f02740e2c172f509
ae0fa4807a/all

II.2) Description

II.2.1) Title

Lot No

3

II.2.2) Additional CPV code(s)

71800000 - Consulting services for water-supply and waste consultancy

72220000 - Systems and technical consultancy services

72230000 - Custom software development services

II.2.3) Place of performance

https://esourcing.scanmarket.com/Events/PublicEvents/3004/57aa08f02740e2c172f509ae0fa4807a/all
https://esourcing.scanmarket.com/Events/PublicEvents/3004/57aa08f02740e2c172f509ae0fa4807a/all


Page 6 to 7

NUTS codes

UKH - East of England

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

Operational Technology (OT) Services Framework 

Operational technology (OT) is hardware and software that detects or causes a change,
through the direct monitoring and/or control of industrial equipment, assets, processes and
events. This PIN may be used to shorten timelines for the tender. 

OT Consultancy/Resourcing (across a matrix of roles)

More information, and submission of responses can be found: 
https://esourcing.scanmarket.com/Events/PublicEvents/3004/57aa08f02740e2c172f509
ae0fa4807a/all

II.3) Estimated date of publication of contract notice

10 October 2023

Section IV. Procedure

IV.1) Description

IV.1.8) Information about the Government Procurement Agreement (GPA)

The procurement is covered by the Government Procurement Agreement: No

IV.2) Administrative information

IV.2.2) Time limit for receipt of expressions of interest

Date

15 September 2023

IV.2.4) Languages in which tenders or requests to participate may be submitted

English

https://esourcing.scanmarket.com/Events/PublicEvents/3004/57aa08f02740e2c172f509ae0fa4807a/all
https://esourcing.scanmarket.com/Events/PublicEvents/3004/57aa08f02740e2c172f509ae0fa4807a/all
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